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February 14, 2011 
 
Attendance was less than 20 because the meeting occurred on Valentine’s Day. 
 
A new member signed up.  He is Larry Parker, a winter visitor from Concord, MA. 
 
Dues report:  As of the meeting, 59 members had paid their dues.  One or two others 
might join before the March 1 deadline. 
 
Gary reported on the Continental School radio control airplane club.  There are 6 
students in the club.  Due to bad weather and conflicts with sports teams using the 
soccer field and gym, the students are spending a lot of time on the RealFlight 
Simulators.  Athletic personnel are now making an effort to accommodate the club. 
 
A work party was scheduled on February 26 to remove fences, posts, a plane stand, 
and other club property from the Canoa flying field which has officially been 
abandoned.  Ken Fleshman will be contacting the county to retrieve our gate lock. 
 
Jerry reported on the club web site.  He now has direct access to the web site files so 
that updates can be made with minimal delay.  Teryn DaBello, former club member, 
will still own the web site contract and let us share it with him. 
 
The club's AMA charter is in the process of being renewed.  When received, AMA 
insurance certificates will be forwarded to the mine and FICO. 
 
Gary announced that the Club Picnic will be held on March 19 (St. Patrick’s Day), 4:00 
PM at the La Posada Recreation Center.  The club will furnish hamburgers, hot dogs, 
several salads, soft drinks, and deserts.  Members and their “spouses” are invited.  A 
signup sheet will be available at the FICO field and at the next meeting.  If you can’t 
get to the field or meeting, send your name and number of guests to Jerry Case 
(gcase1944@aol.com). 
 
There was no Show and Tell. 


